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Chuck Emmett

From: Perch Base Communications [perch-base@cox.net]
Sent: Sunday, January 01, 2012 4:00 PM
Subject: Flash Traffic #1-1_2012 - Shipmate Howard Doyle Hospitalized

Perch Base USSVI 

Flash Traffic - 01/01/2012                  #1-1_2012 

 
Base vice-commander Howard Doyle hospitalized.     
===================================================================
============ 
Our base vice-Commander Howard Doyle has been admitted to Banner Del Webb hospital for 
gallbladder surgery. Actual surgery is planned for Monday, June 2, but has yet to be 
confirmed. Howard is in room 216D if you wish to visit. 

Banner Del Webb is located between Sun City and Sun City West just off Grand Avenue at 
Meeker Boulevard. 

 

 

Chuck Emmett 
Communications Officer 
Perch Base USSVI, Phoenix, AZ 
communications@perch-base.org 
 
 

 


